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Re: Docket No. 20190082-EQ - Petition for approval of renewable energy tariff and 
standard offer contract, by Florida Power & Light Company. 

Dear Mr. Baker: 

Please provide responses to the following questions by May 6, 2019. 

I. Please explain why Florida Power & Light Company (FPL or Utility) is planning to 
construct a I ,886 megawatt (MW) combined cycle unit in 2026, when FPL's projected 
capacity need in 2026 is only 106 MW per Schedule 7.1 of the Utility's Ten-Year Site 
Plan. As part of this response, detail what alternatives, if any, FPL considered and 
provide analysis demonstrating that the 2026 unit was the most economic decision. 

2. Please indicate whether or not building the I ,886 MW combined cycle unit can be 
delayed with purchased power contracts. If not, please explain. 

Please file all responses electronically via the Commission's website at www.floridapsc.com by 
selecting the Clerk's Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form. If you have any questions, please 
contact me by phone at (850) 413-6592 or by email at tthompso@psc.state.tl.us. 

ITT/jp 

Sincerely, 

~~ ~~A-vL--
Takira Thompson 
Engineering Specialist 
Division ofEngineering 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20190082-EQ) 
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